
 

2024 Summer Fun Runs  

on Thursday nights at Horn Pond! 
The Woburn High School Boys & Girls Cross-Country teams in partnership with 
the Woburn Recreation Department and the Woburn Police Department will be 
hosting the annual Fun Runs on Thursday nights at Horn Pond!  
 
The Fun Runs are free of charge and will be held at Horn Pond near the Water 
Treatment Plant.  
 
Fun Runs are on Thursday nights with the dates listed below.  
 
Contact Coach Ian Hunt with any questions: ihunt@woburnps.com  
 

Thursday, July 11th 
Thursday, July 18th 
Thursday, July 25th 
Thursday, August 1st 
Thursday, August 8th 

 

The 0.8-mile race for ages 6-12 begins at 6:15pm.  
The 0.4 miles race for ages 5 & under begins at 6:25pm.  
We highly recommend you run with your child if they are under 5 or if they are not 
familiar with the course.  
 
The 2.5 Mile race for all ages starts at 6:40pm.  
 

We suggest you plan on being early so that you do not miss the start of the race, the 
parking lot at Horn Pond can be very crowded on these nights. 
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